
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear KidSport Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
This is a reminder that KidSport is a NUT FREE camp. Please do 
not pack items containing nuts in your child’s snack or lunch. This 
includes tree nuts, peanuts, and sesame. We have campers with 
severe/life threatening nut allergies attending camp throughout 
the summer, and want to ensure we provide a safe environment 
for all children. Thanks for your cooperation and understanding of 
this very important KidSport safety policy.  
 
Kerry Winkelseth 
KidSport Director 
734.635.3584 
kidsport@umich.edu  
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